
7th June, 2008

Aaron Makrill

Tasmanian President
Cystic Fibrosis
PO Box 245
Hobart TAS.    7001
general@cftas.org.au

Dear Sir,

Forestry Industries Planned Burn Smoke

I refer to the Michael Stedman’s article in the Mercury (24/4/08)

You were quoted in the article and I am writing to congratulate you on what you said and
how you stood up for your members. You will find that article on the asthma page of my
website at www.cleanairtas.com

Many Tasmanian’s are affected badly by forestry’s deliberate rubbish burning and I
invite you to have a look at what has happened to me personally as a result of it, and to
view the other pages on the site.

Thank you for telling it how it is.

Yours faithfully,

Clive M. Stott


